
ATTENTION PGA WEST RES I HOMEONWERS,

IT HAS BEEN BROUGHT TO OUR ATTENTION, A COYOTE HAS BEEN SIGHTED WITHIN THE PGA
WEST RES I COMMUNITY ON THE PALMER SIDE. PLEASE TAKE CAUTION WHILE WALKING
SMALL PETS, LEAVING SMALL PETS UNATTENDED, AND LEAVING PET FOOD OUTSIDE OF
YOUR HOME.

SHOULD YOU ENCOUNTER A COYOTE, WE RECOMMEND THAT YOU DO NOT APPROACH THE
ANIMAL, NOR ENGAGE IN ANYWAY.

Best regards,
Michael L. Walker CCAM PCAM
General Manager
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